RECOMMENDATIONS OF THE UGC EXPERT COMMITTEE FOR
ITSVISIT TO GURUKULA KANGRI VISHWAVIDYALAYA,
HARIDWAR AND ITS CAMPUS AT DEHRADUN, DEEMED TO BE
UNIVERSITY (14 AND 15 DECEMBER 2009)

Gurukula Kangri Vishwavidyalaya is getting both plan and non-plan grants from the
UGC. The University has also started a number of self-financing courses including
engineering & technology, management, pharmacy, computer science, physical education
etc. which keeps the financially weaker but intelligent students outside the ambit of these
courses. The University being funded 100 percent by the UGC should run these courses
on regular basis on minimal tuition fees to ensure the inclusive policy of Government of
India.

The teaching in other courses, both at the Undergraduate and Postgraduate level, in all the
given subjects, in satisfactory as is evident from the two parameters a) earning of four-
star accreditation level by the University and b) on campus placement of the students.
This phenomenon further reveals the fact that the kind of courses commenced by the
University are serving the purpose for which they were carved out.

In the backdrop of what has been discussed with the students, teaching and non-teaching
staff and management and also in our own observation, the committee feels that the
Gurukula Kangri Vishwavidyalaya, Haridwar is making full use of the status conferred to
it by the Ministry of Human Resource Development on the advice of UGC for imparting
the value and quality education in certain specific focused areas which are hardly seen/
heard being attempted by any other institution in the country. There is, however, always a
room for further improvement.
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